
Project Overview 

The Swanson Street Reconstruction 
Project seeks to improve mobility for 
all modes of transportation, including 
vehicles, pedestrians, and bicycles by 
reconstructing the corridor between 
Oregon Avenue and Christopher 
Columbus Boulevard.

Currently, the corridor suffers from 
aging infrastructure, including 
deteriorated roadway and sidewalks, 
inconsistent traffic patterns, and 
unclear pavement markings.

Project Area Map 

The City of Philadelphia Department 
of Streets will host an in-person 
public meeting on Tuesday, April 8,  
2025, from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
to provide a status update on the 
Swanson Street Reconstruction 
Project and receive feedback from 
the public. 

The meeting will be held as an open 
house style format. Members of the 
public can stop by the meeting any 
time during the meeting time frame. 
No formal presentation will be given. 

WHAT: 	 Swanson Street Reconstruction Project  
	 Public Meeting 

WHEN:	 Tuesday, April 8, 2025 
	 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

WHERE:	 The 2300 Arena  
	 2300 South Swanson Street 
	 Philadelphia, PA 19148

For more information, or for interpretation, 
translations services, or other reasonable 
accommodations to attend the meeting,  
review meeting materials, and/or provide 
comment, please contact Sophia Fox at  
sophia.fox@hdrinc.com. 
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